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2009 Report

The following items are the activities of the Working Group (WG) on Quality Measurements of Agricultural Products since the last APLMF meetings in Sydney.
1. Organized the third workshop
The third workshop titled: “APLMF/APEC Workshop on Metrology in Food Safety and Agricultural Products” has been held on 23-25 September, 2009 in Ho Chi Minh city, Vietnam. The WG supported planning and organization of this workshop in cooperation with the WG on Training Coordination and APLMF secretariat. The details of this workshop are reported in the Appendix.

2. Contributed to the activities of OIML TC17/SC1 and TC17/SC8

5th committee draft of OIML R-59 "Moisture Meters for Cereal Grain and Oilseeds" was distributed to the members and comments were replied to the secretariat of TC17/SC1 in May 2009. The WG monitored the activity of the SC1.

Committee draft of “Protein Measuring Instruments for Cereal Grain and Oil Seeds” was continuously discussed in TC17/SC8. The WG monitored the activity of the SC8.
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Work Plans for 2010

The following are the work plans of the Working Group on Quality Measurements of Agricultural Products for the year of 2010.

1. Plan for the fourth workshop.
Find out the possibility of the fourth workshop with a consideration of the preferable design of the workshop through discussion with other WGs and APLMF secretariat. There are two different requests; (1) continue workshop with more extended scope, and (2) traditional training (or intercomparison) on rice moisture measurement.

2. Discussion on the development of protocol of international comparison

The international comparison of rice moisture meters is still requested in the member economies. It is necessary to develop a protocol for international comparison since metrological control on grain moisture meters is different among member economies. The WG will continue a discussion to find out a possibility to develop the protocol for a future intercomparison with the member economies and other WGs.

3. Contribution to OIML TC17

Japan has been dispatching delegates to meetings of OIML TC17/SC1 and SC8. The WG will contribute to activities of OIML TC17 and harmonization between the OIML TC and APLMF.
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